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Shine Justice Ltd (SHJ)  

FY21 Half Year Financial Results Announcement Date 

 
Shine Justice Ltd (the Company) wishes to confirm that it will announce the Company’s half year financial 
results for the period ended 31 December 2020 on Wednesday 24 February 2021. 
 
An analyst and investor briefing will be held at 10.30am AEST on Wednesday 24 February 2021 following 
the release of the half year results.  

 
 

Authorised for release by the Managing Director & CEO 

 

For further information:  

 

 

Annette O’Hara 
Company Secretary  

 
Shine Justice Ltd 
Tel: 07 3837 9448 
aohara@shine.com.au 
 

 
 


